
From: Andrea Kettle 

Sent: Tuesday, September 21, 2021 8:45 AM 

To: Tom Muench tom.muench@richmondhill.ca; Clerks Richmondhill 
clerks@richmondhill.ca  

Subject: Selecting the next Mayor of RH 

Dear Clerk 

The office of Mayor is integral to the functioning of the city of Richmond Hill. Since 
Mayor Barrow’s leave of absence I have been genuinely shocked at the disfunction, 
unprofessionalism and antics for personal gain that have been demonstrated by 
numerous councillors.  

To think that one of them could become Mayor by drawing from a hat is ludicrous. The 
citizens of this city deserve more and deserve the right to vote for their Mayor.  

Please make the right decision for the citizens and require a by-election. 

Thank you 

Andrea Kettle 

99 Church Street South 

mailto:tom.muench@richmondhill.ca
mailto:clerks@richmondhill.ca

